
                             

 

The Northern Dutchess Service Unit of: 

                                   
              . . . is looking for girls to add to our growing local service unit.  We invite girls from 

Pine Plains, Red Hook, and Rhinebeck to join this incredible 113-year-old program.  We are an 

inclusive organization growing girls into strong women. 

 Yes, we do sell nuts, magazines, and cookies!  We also camp, hike, learn self-reliance, learn 

STEM topics, sail the Hudson, engineering, robotics, sports and many hobbies.  We are very 

involved in charities like pantries, meals for those in need, support for soldiers abroad, SPCA, 

and more. 

 Currently, we have a multi-level troop with openings for 4th grade Juniors and 6th and 7th 

grade Cadettes meeting Tuesday evenings twice monthly from 6-7:30 pm.  Our other troops are 

full at the moment.  However, any parent can take on a troop of their own by registering, taking 

free training, and passing a background check. 

 To register please call our customer service number at 855 232 4744.  To inquire about 

the open spots ask to be place in troop 10600.  For questions specific to our unit contact 

Melissa Levy at ladyleo1055@gmail.com . 

 

 

 

 

 

 

"Flyer for distribution/information purposes only. This is not an 
PPCSD-sponsored event.                                        
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